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Dr. Theresa Rohr-Kirchgraber Recognized by the American Medical Women’s Association as the Bertha Van Hoosen Award Recipient
Contact: Eliza Chin, MD, MPH

Schaumburg, IL (February 2018)
executivedirector@amwa-doc.org

The American Medical Women’s Association (AMWA) will honor Dr. Theresa Rohr-Kirchgraber with the 2018 Bertha Van Hoosen Award at its 103nd annual meeting award ceremony on March 24, 2018.  This award, named in honor of the Founder and first President of AMWA, honors one or more women physicians who have demonstrated exceptional leadership and service to women physicians and students through AMWA. This award celebrates those who have made an impact on our lives, our careers, and our patients.

Born and raised in Southern California she completed a bachelors at California State University Long Beach, her MD from Weill College of Medicine at Cornell University, Internal Medicine residency at University Hospitals of Cleveland, OH and is board certified in Adolescent and Internal Medicine. Clinically, she focuses on women’s health, primary care of the adult, care of childhood cancer survivors and adult eating disorders. Her academic focus is on promoting women in medicine and supporting efforts in women’s health and gender medicine. 

Dr. Rohr-Kirchgraber served on the Board of Directors for the American Medical Women’s Association (AMWA), various committees and task forces, served as president of AMWA 2015-2016, and is currently Governance Chair.   As the AMWA liaison to the American Medical Association-Women Physicians Section (AMA-WPS), she was vice chair of the governing council.  Currently, she is an Associate Clinical Professor of Medicine and Pediatrics at Indiana University School of Medicine, Executive Director of the IU National Center of Excellence in Women’s Health and the Chief Physician Executive, Eskenazi Health Center of Excellence for Women’s Health.

In the words of her nominator, Dr. Suzanne Harrison, “It is my honor to nominate Dr. Theresa Rohr-Kirchgraber for the AMWA Bertha Van Hoosen Award. She has dedicated years of service to the American Medical Women’s

Association, leading our organization as AMWA president (2015-16) and several important projects. Dr. Theresa Rohr-Kirchgraber is a highly influential AMWA leader, at both the local and national level. She has been a mentor for me, especially last year when she was immediate past-president and I was president-elect. I am grateful for her service, her guidance and her willingness to continue to contribute in a meaningful way. There really isn’t a better candidate for this award.”
There is also an opportunity to submit a congratulatory ad to recognize Dr. Theresa Rohr-Kirchgraber in the AMWA meeting program book.  This book will be distributed to all conference attendees, shared digitally with AMWA networks and posted on the AMWA website.  Information about commemorative advertisements is available at www.amwa-doc.org/amwa103 under the exhibitor/sponsorship tab.
About AMWA

The American Medical Women’s Association (AMWA) is an organization that functions at the local, national, and international level to advance women in medicine and improve women’s health. We achieve this by providing and developing leadership, advocacy, education, expertise and mentoring and through building strategic alliances. Founded in 1915, AMWA is the oldest multi-specialty organization of women physicians.  As the vision and voice of women in medicine for over a century, AMWA empowers women to lead in improving health for all, within a model that reflects the unique perspective of women. 
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